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Newsletter of the Historic Lincoln Heights Industrial Zone Economic Development Corporation            1st Quarter 2013 

 

 

 

Lincoln Heights Industrial Zone receives $5,000.00 grant  

from Keep Los Angeles Beautiful 
 

 

The Board of Directors received notification in late 

January that they received the grant. The grant 

request was initially for $10,000 but they received 

$5,000.00. The Board is excited to begin this 

project. Ten trash receptacles will be purchased and 

placed throughout the district. 

 

The project expects to be completed in late May. 

The trash receptacles have been ordered, the district 

identity plates have been designed and 

manufactured. The lids have to be manufactured and 

powder coated which can take up to four weeks. 

 

The Board would like to thank Keep LA Beautiful 

for the opportunity to beautify Lincoln Heights by 

keeping trash off our streets. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Written by Marco Li Mandri, Administrator for the  

Historic Lincoln Heights Industrial Zone Economic Development Corporation,  

c/o 141 W. Avenue 34, Los Angeles, 90031. 


